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Meeting Report 

On the 11th of June 2025, the faculty members of the Department of Education, under the 

headship of Prof.Amina Parveen, had the honour to meet the Honourable Vice-Chancellor 

of the University at her prestigious office. The faculty congratulated the Honourable          

Vice-Chancellor for her visionary leadership in achieving NAAC A++ Grade for the 

University.  

It was an honour and privilege to listen to insightful suggestions and observations given by 

the Honourable Chair about the further betterment of the Department. In the meeting, 

Prof.Amina Parveen briefed the Honourable Chair about various initiatives the Department 

has taken in line with NEP -2020. One such initiative discussed was incorporating key 

ideas about the Sanskrit Education System in the syllabi of different academic courses of 

the Department. The Honourable Vice-Chancellor encouraged the faculty to work with a 

vision and dedication to scale new heights in their respective academic domain.  

On behalf of the whole faculty, Prof.Amina Parveen assured the Honourable Chair that no 

stone would be left unturned to achieve the goals set by the visionary leadership of the 

university.  

 


